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In attendance: Seven NTC councillors and Z. Dean (Locum Chief Officer). 

 
The Mayor, Cllr P. Kynaston, welcomed attendees and opened the meeting. 

 

1. Record of the Meeting 
The record of the Annual Town Meeting, which took place on 26th April 2022, was 

unanimously approved. The Mayor signed the record. 

 
2. Annual Report from the Town Mayor 

The 2022/2023 Annual Report was received. 

The Mayor of Neston noted the negative impact on the town caused by the loss of the 

Post Office in Neston High Street. Thankfully, the Post Office had since been relocated 
to the Community Office at Sainsbury’s and the sessions had been busy. The reception 
area of Neston Town Hall had also been opened as a Warm and Welcoming Space. 

It was requested that spare copies of the Annual Report were to be made available to 

members of the public in the Warm and Welcoming Space, being replenished twelve 
copies at a time. Copies also to be shared with “About My Area”, and on social media. 

The Annual Report is to be made available online and widely shared.  

 
3. Question Time 

No questions were received. The Mayor closed the meeting at 6.11pm and invited all 
those in attendance to join her for refreshments.  
 

 
 

 
Signed        Dated     

RECORD OF THE 

ANNUAL TOWN MEETING FOR NESTON 

TUESDAY 25th April 2023 


